
From: lmartin@alicemfgco.com <lmartin@alicemfgco.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/24/2013 12:54:36 PM
Subject: Re: Bill action notice from Governor Haley

Thanks!

From: "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
Date: Mon, 24 Jun 2013 11:51:26 -0400
To: Veldran, Katherine<KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
Subject: Bill action notice from Governor Haley

FYI

From: Baker, Josh
Sent: Monday, June 24, 2013 11:48 AM
To: Baker, Josh
Subject: Bill action notice from Governor Haley

Today, June 24, 2013, Governor Haley signed into law R119, H. 3360, an act addressing funding for and composition 
of the state highway system. Please find attached a signing statement from Governor Haley.

Best,

Joshua D. Baker
Budget Director
Office of the Governor of South Carolina
joshbaker@gov.sc.gov
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